
Request for fishing key swap/refund

Name: 

Address:

Contact phone number: 	 Email:

Vehicle model:	 Vehicle Colour:	 Vehicle Registration:

Returned key no:	 Request refund:	 OR Request new key: 

Attach copy of your new fishing licence       (only required for swapping out a fishing key)    Signature: 

Office Use Only:	 New Key No: 	 Licence No:	 Date of Issue: 		         Initials: 

Fish & Game access key  
annual changeover
Environment Canterbury’s Fish & Game access keys allow entrance via selected 
gates along the Waimakariri River. The gate locks are changed over annually.

The changeover takes place around October 1 each year. To ensure uninterrupted access, key 
holders need to exchange their existing key for a new one. There are two ways you can swap, 
or return, your key.

1.	 In person: Come see us at either our Christchurch or Amberley office, bringing your current key and new 
annual fishing licence with you. This is the fastest way to update your key.

Where:  
200 Tuam Street, Christchurch, open Mon-Fri from 8am-5pm or  
66 Carters Road, SH1, Amberley, open Mon-Fri from 8am-4pm.

2.	 By post: Post us your current key, along with a clear copy of your new annual fishing licence and a 
completed swap/return form (see below). We will then post the new key back to you. Please allow plenty of 
time for this option. Note: please check with your local post office about the best method of mailing the key 
– standard paper envelopes are not recommended due to it getting stuck in the machine, lost, or stolen.

Mailing address:  
Environment Canterbury, attn.: Customer Services, PO Box 345, Christchurch 8140.

If you no longer wish to keep your Fish & Game key, please return the key to us, either in person, or by post 
together with a completed swap/return form (below).

We send out an email reminder to our list of key holders each year. If you would like to receive this, please let us 
know your email address by contacting Customer Services on 0800 324 636 or at ecinfo@ecan.govt.nz



Fish & Game key  
annual changeover
Fish & Game keys provide access to selected gates along the 
Waimakariri River. The gate locks are changed over annually to 
coincide with daylight savings.

The changeover takes place around October 1 each year. To ensure uninterrupted 
access, key holders need to exchange their existing key for a new one. There are 
two ways you can swap, or return, your key.

1.	 In person: Come see us at either our Christchurch or Amberley office, 
bringing your current key and new annual fishing licence with you. This  
is the fastest way to update your key.
Where:  
200 Tuam Street, Christchurch, open Mon-Fri from 8am-5pm or 
66 Carters Road, SH1, Amberley, open Mon-Fri from 8am-4pm.

2.	 By post: Post us your current key, along with a clear copy of your new 
annual fishing licence and a completed swap/return form. We will then post 
the new key back to you. Please allow plenty of time for this option. Note: 
please check with your local post office about the best method of mailing 
the key – standard paper envelopes are not recommended due to it getting 
stuck in the machine, lost, or stolen.
Mailing address:  
Environment Canterbury, attn.: Customer Services, PO Box 345, 
Christchurch 8140.

If you no longer wish to keep your Fish & Game key, please return the key to us, 
either in person, or by post together with a completed swap/return form.

We send out an email reminder to our list of key holders each year. If you would 
like to receive this, please let us know your email address by contacting Customer 
Services on 0800 324 636 or at ecinfo@ecan.govt.nz
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